
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Feburary 15, 2024 

C O U N T Y O F HU M B O L D T 
P L A N N I N G A N D B U I L D I N G D E P A R T M E N T 

 
 

3015 H Street • Eureka CA 95501 
Phone: (707) 445-7541 • Fax: (707) 268-3792 

 
  Grebo LLC 
  Mihailo Lucic 
  1632 Broadway St. #331 

Eureka, CA 95501 
Arakocevic90@gmail.com and Miso.Lucic96@gmail.com  (sent via USPS and email) 

RE: PERMIT REVOCATION NOTICE / Conditional Use Permit PLN-11207 / APN 210-191-059 
 
Dear Mihailo Lucic: 

Due to violations of state and local regulations, the Humboldt County Planning and Building 
Department (Department) will be scheduling a hearing before the Board of Supervisors (BOS) 
with a recommendation to revoke the subject Special Permit per Humboldt County Code 
(HCC) §314-14.1. Operators are required to comply with the Performance Standards for All 
Commercial Cannabis Activities and failure to comply shall be grounds for permit revocation 
and administrative penalties (HCC §314-55.4.12). The permit was exercised contrary to the 
terms and conditions of approval, including unpermitted lighting, water monitoring violations, 
environmental and safety violations, and failure to pay require fees.  

 
The public hearing will be scheduled with the BOS on March 12, 2024. Please be aware that 
you will be responsible for all costs associated with the hearing. 

If you have questions about this letter, please contact me at (707) 268-3739 or at 
MKein2@co.humboldt.ca.us 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Michael Kein, Associate 
Planner Planning and 
Building Department 
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